
It's Holiday Time again in Benicia !! 

Please join us at the following event .... 

Benicia State Parks Association 
OPEN HOUSE 

The public is invited to attend an Open House 
at the holiday decorated 

BENICIA CAPITOL STATE HISTORIC PARK 
Friday, December 2, 2016, from 6 - 9 pm 

(Fischer Hanlon House open weather permitting)

Voluntary donations benefit interpretive events at the Benicia Capitol 
State Historic Park. 

FREE ADMISSION to the Benicia State Capitol. 




